ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER

Lenten Retreat
“Meeting Jesus Along the Way”

SAVE THE DATES

TUESDAY, APRIL 1 AND
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 2, 2025
MASS AT 6:00 PM FOLLOWED BY
LENTEN RETREAT AT 6:30 PM

Introducing David Pitt

Originally from Peterborough, Ontario, Dave Pitt
began his lifelong journey of ministry as his parish
organist. He has focused his writing and teaching on
Christian initiation, the Eucharist, liturgical music,
and the liturgical year — especially as these connect
to living lives of service. He holds a Master of Arts
in liturgical music from St. Jobn’s University,
Minnesota, and a PhD in liturgical studies from the
University of Notre Dame, Indiana. He currently
teaches liturgical and sacramental theology at Loras
College, Towa.

Please Join Us!




